International Charter School of Atlanta

Governing Board of Directors

Public Notice

The International Charter School of Atlanta (ICSAtlanta) Governing Board of Directors shall
present the final version of the Annual Adjusted Budget for FY2016/2017 on Wednesday, May
10, 2017 at 6:30p.m. at 1335 Northmeadow Parkway, Suite 100, Roswell, GA, 30076 (in the
school's cafeteria), prior to the regular Board meeting. The Board will also review the
preliminary FY2017/2018 budget at this meeting as well.

All concerned citizens, parents, and the public are encouraged to attend.
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Marisa Kashapov, ICSAtlanta Governing Board Chair

Posted 04/24/2017 at 8:15a.m.



